
 

Additional information about Beam in North 
Shropshire  

January – February 2021 

 

Shropshire Beam will be providing face-to-face emotional 

well-being support in Oswestry as follows: 

DATES:  12th, 19th, 26th January & 2nd, 9th February 2021 (Tuesdays) 

VENUE: Holy Trinity Church, Roft Street, Oswestry SY11 2ES 

SERVICE OPENS: 12pm 

FINAL APPOINTMENT TIME: 6pm 

Please review the information in this leaflet before attending one 

of the sessions above. 

  



Who can access support? 

 Children & young people under 25 who live in Oswestry. 

 

 Limited parent/carer support can be given in conjunction with 

a young person. 
 

You will need to register with Shropshire Beam before you attend. 

How do I register? 
 Go to our website: 

https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk//beamshropshire 

 

 Scroll down the page and select 

‘register with us’.  
 

 

 

 If you are already registered with the service, you don’t need to 

do anything: just come along to a session. 

 

How does the service work? 
 We open at 12pm, and will take walk-in bookings for sessions 

that day. 

 

 There are a limited number of sessions available on each of the 

dates above: if we cannot book you in that day, we may offer 

you an alternative session or phone-based support. 

 

 We may offer you an appointment for later on that day: you 

will be asked to come back at the appointment time and an 

appointment card will be given. 

Can I sit and wait until a practitioner is free? 

No.  We need to limit the number of people we have inside the 

venue, so you will be asked to return at your appointment time. 
  

https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/beamshropshire


Can I bring someone with me to support me? 
You can bring one other member of your own household.   

We cannot accommodate large family groups, and staff will request 

that those not wait away from the venue in order to allow us to 

maintain social distancing. 

What measures will be in place to increase safety in 

view of CoVid19? 

Face masks:  

 

 Our staff will wear a mask and/or a visor.  

 

 We will ask everyone who comes into the venue to wear a mask.   

 

 When you are sat with a practitioner, a clear screen will be in be 

and at this point you can remove your mask.  When you move 

away you will be asked to put the mask back on. 
 

Social Distancing: 

 

 We will have social distancing measures in place. 

 

 There will be limits on the number of people who are in the venue.  

As such we cannot accommodate groups attending together. 

 

Hygiene & Cleaning:   

 

 Hand sanitiser will be available.   

 

 You will be asked not to bring any food into the venue.  We will 

provide you with a bottle of water. 

 

 You will be asked to take away any rubbish and dispose of it 

yourself.  

 

 Each station will be thoroughly cleaned down between sessions. 

We will ask you to provide details for track & trace when you 

arrive. 
  



 

For more information about 

Shropshire, Telford & Wrekin Beam: 

 

 

Visit our website: 
https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk//beamshropshire 

 

 

Follow us on Instagram: 
@shropshirebeam 

 

Send us an email: 
shropshirebeam@childrenssociety.org.uk 

please note this is not an emergency response email. 
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